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Dear staff, parents/carers, 

Ivanhoe Central School is non-operational today 29 May 2024 and Thursday 30 May 2024 after the septic 

tank overflowed on Monday 27 May 2024. 

Classrooms and learning areas have not been impacted however sewage has impacted the oval, parking 

area and cricket nets, with these areas being cordoned off. 

A contractor has been scheduled to attend the school on Thursday 30 May 2024 to pump out the septic and 

greywater tanks. 

A hygienist will attend the school to ensure the grounds are appropriately remediated. 

The department is investigating the cause of the ongoing issue with the sewage system. 

The school has a planned offsite activity on Thursday 30 May 2024. We will update the community again on 

Thursday. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 

If you have any questions, please contact the department on the details below. 
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